


From: Callahan, Matt <MattCallahan@allstate.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 8:52:41 AM
To: Philip GilanFarr <phil@gilanfarrarchitecture.com>
Subject: Fw: Fwd: WPVAR22-0001/ Herz-Callahan Sideyard Setback Reduction

From the Dixon's 

MATT CALLAHAN P: 775.826.3270 F: 775.853.1981 mattcallahan@allstate.com 8155 S VIRGINIA ST STE 500 RENO, NV 89511

From: MemberService <user645137@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 8:31 AM
To: Callahan, Matt <MattCallahan@allstate.com>
Subject: [External] Fwd: WPVAR22-0001/ Herz-Callahan Sideyard Setback Reduction

-----Original Message-----
From: MemberService <user645137@aol.com>
To: tahoehills@att.net <tahoehills@att.net>; bstanley@washoecounty.us <bstanley@washoecounty.us>; thomas.clay@gmail.com
<thomas.clay@gmail.com>; dchristensen@washoecounty.us <dchristensen@washoecounty.us>; rpierce@washoecounty.us
<rpierce@washoecounty.us>
Sent: Wed, Mar 2, 2022 11:25 am
Subject: WPVAR22-0001/ Herz-Callahan Sideyard Setback Reduction

As residents of the Rocky Point Subdivision at 1713 Lakeshore Blvd., we wish to voice our support  for the above-
noted setback reduction.  The subject property has traditionally been a long-term family home, and the square 
footage addition that this setback reduction will allow ensures long years of use for an expanding family without 
negative impact to the area.

We appreciate your consideration and approval of this matter of March 3, 2022.

Sincerely,

Richard & Lillian Dixon


